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4& Brook Street

Dec 17 1846

Dear Dr Boott

I also had heard of the experiment on the

anodyne property of the ethereal inhalation altho

I had not heard of the details of the cases in which

it had been used in the way you mention.

I enclose you Sir B Brode's answer to my

note on the Subject. We shall of course hear more

of it ere long

Believe me

Dear Dr Boott

Very truly yours

W F Chambers


